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5th March 2021 
 

Return to school 
We are all looking forward to seeing all the 
pupils back to school on Monday.  It is such a 
long time since we had full classrooms.  I am 
sure most of the children will be excited to 
come back to school.  If however your child is 
anxious please don’t worry we are prepared 
to settle everyone back in and get used to the 
routines again.   
Our risk assessment is very similar to our 
autumn term one.  The main methods of 
protection are: 
Children will be in their own class with their 
own staff.  There will be very limited mixing 
between classes. All staff wear masks in the 
corridors.  Wearing  of masks in classes is 
challenging for our pupils due to their 
communication needs. However this will be 
risk assessed and regular reviewed.  
 All the staff are tested twice a week and we 
are continuing with the other precautions 
around cleaning and handwashing.    
The parent leaflet is on the website which has 
more information.  
 

Pupil Testing 
A letter has been sent to all the parents of our 
secondary pupils.  We will receive home 
testing kits for these pupils and can offer 
advice and support on how to use them.  
Please respond to this letter by early next 
week so we know how many families to send 
the test kits to.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

World book day! 
We all had such a fun day yesterday!  It was a 
welcome break from risk assessments and 
testing and all things covid.  (It was however 
all still covid safe!) 

It was 
great to 
see the 
children 
and the 
staff all 
dressed up 
as book 
characters 

and enjoying reading.   See twitter for more.  
I loved being able to read 2 of my favourite 
books to classes and to some children at 
home!  
I also know that Maple class and Jasmine class 
have made their own films which will be 
uploaded onto our you tube channel this 
weekend.  It will be well worth watching 
these next week.  
 

Parents evening 
We have our spring parents evening coming 
up.  This will again be remotely with either a 
video conference or a conference call.    There 
are 2 slots 
Thursday 11th March 3.45 to 5.45pm 
Wednesday 17th March 3.45pm to 4.45pm    
You can book on this through the website.  
 
Best Wishes 

Alison Randall 

Headteacher 
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